
With reference to the Prequalification Notice for 
International Competitive Bidding: Invitation for 
Prequalification of Contractors for the Proposed Academic 
Facilities Project in Kampala, Uganda published in media 
on Wednesday 10th July 2019 (Link to advert: https://
we.tl/t-P5maXSRE1v),

Due to the delays caused by the COVID-19 pandemic, the 
above-mentioned prequalification process commenced 
in 2019 is cancelled and The Aga Khan University (AKU) 
now invites fresh applications from eligible construction 
companies to participate in the prequalification process 
for the selection of bidders for the construction of the 
Academic facilities subject to meeting the minimum 
criteria mentioned in the Prequalification document. 

The project has been jointly funded by AKU and a grant 
from KfW under the extended Financial Cooperation to 
the East Africa Community. 

Interested applicants may obtain further information and 
prequalification documents through the link given below.

https://www.aku.edu/kla-academicfacilities

Sealed applications must be submitted not later than 
1400 hours EAT (East Africa time) on 01 December 2021.

Prequalification Notice for the Proposed Academic 
Facilities Project in Kampala, Uganda


